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What an exciting week! An Author visit and a Visit to the Locomotion despite the 

very rainy weather!  

On Monday afternoon  we got to listen to a very exciting story read by the author 

about frogs and really enjoyed meeting different pupils from other schools.  

In cookery we have made Jam tarts and in art we have been making patterns for 

other pupils to solve using different shaped sponges such as coloured triangles and 

squares. 

In maths this week we have been looking at nets of different 3d shapes and making 

them using cut out paper templates and cocktails sticks and blue tack. 

In Literacy this week we have been answering comprehension questions about our 

story Clink and writing a script for an advert about their invention.  Their advert will 

be filmed tomorrow and continuing next week.  

On Wednesday we went to visit the Locomotion where we got 

to learn all about the staff needed to drive a train. We found 

out that the driver would cook his breakfast of sausages and 

egg on a big shovel ! We also got to build our very own railway 

track  and learnt that it is really important to work together as a 

team as we could not move the pieces on your own. 

Have a great weekend! 


